
WPA North Sound Chapter 3/10/2016 Meeting Minutes 
 
The March 10. 2016 meeting of the NorthSound chapter was called to order by President Robert 
Powell.  FAAST Program Manager Jean Francois Mpouli presented the Wright Brothers Master Pilot 
award to Bellingham pilot Dave Kriener.  The award commemorates a pilot who has had 50 years of 
incident-free and continuous activity.  Dave actually began his training in 1955, and has owned his Cessna 
180 since 1983.  Mr. Mpouli read letters of recommendation that were sent in by Barry Bergeron, Robert 
French and Paul Zosel.  Two plaques and a pin was given to Dave, and a pin to his daughter, Jackie, in 
memory of Mrs. Kriener, who died recently. 
 
Mark Leutwiler, outgoing KBLI airport manager, introduced Aaron Collins, as the new KBLI Airside 
Operations Coordinator.  Mark and his family are returning to the Portland area. 
 
The evening’s program was a FAA Safety Program approved Jeppesen Icing Insights Webinar with a Q& 
A session following by Mike Cetnich, Jeppesen Sr. Product Manager for Weather, NOTAMs, Runway 
Analysis, Flight Tracking and Navigation services. 
 
Paul Zosel, WPA NS Secretary. 


